
 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION  
 

Staff Contact: Joseph Dodson Meeting Date: November 24, 2020 

 

Topic: Public Hearing for Paramount Point (H-2020-0098) by Brighton Development, 
Inc., Located at the Southwest Corner of N. Fox Run Way and W. Chinden Blvd. 

A. Request: Development Agreement Modification to amend the fourth 
addendum of the Paramount Development Agreement (Inst. #2017-066043) 
to incorporate a new concept plan consisting of five (5) commercial lots and 
associated site improvements pertinent to Paramount Point Subdivision. 

 

Information Resources: 

 

Click Here for Application Materials 

 

Click Here to Sign Up to Testify at the City Council Public Hearing 

 

http://bit.ly/H-2020-0098
https://apps.meridiancity.org/SIGNINCOUNCIL/

